
New Writing Partnership, the East of England’s literature development 
agency is moving offices. 
  
 From Monday September 8th the address will be:  
  

14 Princes Street 
Norwich  
NR3 1AE.  
  

Phone and fax numbers and all email addresses remain the same. 
   
We will continue to offer exciting programmes of events and 
opportunities for writers, readers and lovers of literature and will be 
announcing our Autumn series of events shortly.  
  
To sign up for our monthly e-newsletter and to see full details of all our 
programmes and projects visit: www.newwritingpartnership.org.uk
  
With apologies for any duplicate mailings. 
  
Leila Telford 
  
Leila Telford 
Office Manager 
New Writing Partnership 
  
  

 

http://www.newwritingpartnership.org.uk/

